Minutes from Shared Governance Committee Meeting, Tuesday, November 4.

In Attendance:  Dr. Linda Armstrong, Mr. Winn Brewer, Dr. Bill Huddleston, Dr. Vagn Hansen,  Mr. Bradley Peeden, Dr. Terry Richardson, Dr. Steve Smith.  Mrs. Sandra Poole and Dr. David Shields were absent.

The meeting was called to order at 3:30.

The agenda was approved.

With a few stylistic modifications, the minutes from the October 24 meeting were approved.

Drs. Huddleston and Richardson related to the committee the content of their October 26 meeting with President Cale.

The remainder of the period was spent discussing possible questions that could be used to survey faculty, staff, and student views about Shared Governance.

The committee agreed to forward Dr. Richardson samples of potential survey items that could be used by Thursday.  Dr. Richardson would then contact the Office of Research and begin to develop a potential survey instrument.  

A draft document will be reviewed by the committee at the 11-11-08 meeting. After approval, a copy of the items will be shared with the Faculty Senate, Student Government Executive Board, and the Staff Council for their reflections and inputs.

The meeting was adjourned at 4:29.

